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Employees shall not enter into any financial or other relationship with another county 

government or other government agency, private business, or other organization, which would 

constitute a conflict of interest with their County employment.  Employees shall not permit 

themselves to be placed under any personal or other obligation, which could lead any person, 

group, or organization to expect official favors.  If employees have any question whether a 

situation is a conflict of interest, employees should discuss the matter with their supervisor. If it 

remains unresolved, refer the matter to the County Attorney for a final determination. 

 


